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Comments: WNF Plan Possible Changes

Sir/Madam, | applaud your decision to explore the development of single track motorized trails in the WNF. As an
avid woods rider it certainly would be more convenient and fun to be able to ride on trails designated motorcycle
only in Ohio. Currently myself and many of my riding friends travel 2-3 times a season to ride the single track
trails in the Allegheny NF and the extensive trail system in Michigan. When we do ride there we always either
stay in hotels/motels near the trail head or local campgrounds, eat in nearby restaurants and patronize many
local businesses. That could be money spent in our state, often in areas where it could do the most good. Also,
I'm sure you will also notice , if single track motorcycle trails are adopted, the amount of trail damage done by 4
wheel ATVs as compared to 2 wheel vehicles. Thank you for your consideration. Rex Gary



